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Parents and Guardians: 

Our 3rd through 8th grade students participated in the PSSA exams this week. I’m proud 

to say that our students worked very hard and gave much effort while taking their 

exams. 

The 4th and 5th grade Strings will have their first concert on Thursday, May 5, in the 

Middle School auditorium at 7 p.m. Parents of those students are encouraged to check 

Schoology for full information, but string students should bring instruments to school 

on May 2 for the week’s rehearsals.  

The High School chorus concert will be on Tuesday, May 3, in the High School 

auditorium at 7 p.m. 

The District’s school picnic at Kennywood will be on Wednesday, June 8.  The annual 

ticket sale will occur on Thursday, May 5. The times for each building are on the 

calendar located on the District’s website.  

I hope you have a wonderful weekend! 

 

 

Dr. Jeffrey E. Solomon 

Assistant Superintendent 


